
 
 
 
 
 
 
MEMORANDUM: 13-008 
 
DATE: February 21, 2013 
 
TO: L-60-1 Test Labs 
 
FROM: Scott Parke  
 
SUBJECT: L-60-1 Rating Jig Purchase (revised price) 
 
 At a February 6, 2013 meeting, the L-60-1 Surveillance Panel approved the use of the L-60-1 Rating 
Jig that has been under development by the ASTM Gear Rating Taskforce since January of 2011. Use of this 
jig will be required for all testing after August 1, 2013.  
 
 The Test Monitoring Center has been asked to handle the sale and distribution of these test stands. 
They are expected to be available for shipment by the beginning of April 2013. The delivered cost to each lab 
will be $405. This price includes a share of the cost of providing two donated jigs for LRI/ASTM Gear 
Rating Workshop use. Please prepare a purchase order and send it to me as soon as possible so that I can 
finalize the production and ordering.  
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cc: Frank Farber 
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